


• Richard Lightcap, Dixie Regmi and Sharlene Hatch, Council Member, provided a usability 
study (product demonstration) of the new IT Service Portal (a/k/a service desk). The 
Service Portal can be accessed via: www.lamar.edu/servicedesk.  Council Members were 
walked through accessing forms and submitting tickets. A software download page will 
be coming soon and automated forms will be available at a later date. December 1, 
2018 is the target release date to all Faculty, Staff and Students. Council Members have 
access now and are encouraged to use the system and submit questions and 
positive/negative feedback to Sharlene Hatch. 

 
Good of the Order:  No report. 

 
The next Staff Council meeting will be November 13, 2018 in the Library. 
 
Tina Siau, moved to adjourn the meeting and Julie Walker seconded the motion. The meeting was 
adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammy Comeaux 
 
Tammy Comeaux, Secretary 
Lamar University Staff Council 


